There will be no recreational or competitive refunds or releases approved by SCSC for the 2016-
17 soccer season. Upon signing up for the program you have signed a contract and committed to
payments and to be a part of SCSC. Our club therefore pays all fees associated with your player
and can not obtain a refund for your player and can not pass on a refund to you. Please realize
that your player has reserved a place on a team and the player's release will have ramifications
for the entire team so SCSC needs to protect the team as a whole and by extension the club as a
whole. Also,at no time is any player promised a certain coach or teammates therefore we can not
release players for those reasons. SCSC abides by FYSA rules and policies and places players in
age appropriate teams with players of like ability. If you as a parent need something addressed
please go through the proper channels or come to our monthly board meeting to voice these
concerns. We ask that parents take a moment and realize the club has 450 members and only a
handful of volunteers to maintain ALL aspects of your club. As always we are in desperate need
of volunteers!!! SCSC is committed to your player and gives them quality instruction, beautiful
fields, and the ability to become part of an excellent club with committed teammates.



